
To: 

Date: 

Subject: 

AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

December 19, 2023 

Happy Holidays!  

Dear Provider, 

AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) wishes you and your loved ones a cheerful and festive holiday 
season. Your partnership is vital to our mission, helping to ensure every resident in the District has access to 
quality health care. We look forward to our continued collaboration in the year to come.

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the care of our enrollees.

Sincerely, 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC



MAY YOUR DAYS  
BE MERRY AND BRIGHT!

 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC Provider  

Network Management wishes you a happy 
holiday and prosperous new year!
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